
 

For Local 8 Members at City of Ellensburg and Ellensburg Library 
March 17, 2023 

   

Bargaining Update 
 
Your bargaining team has been doing a fantastic job! 
 
We have made a lot of headway in our current negotiations and feel that we are very 
close to finishing up. 
 
Our next meeting with management is on Monday, March 27th. We are very hopeful 
that will be our last meeting and we can move forward with a ratification vote after 
that. 
 
If you see any of the Bargaining Team, give them a pat on the back because they sure 
deserve it! 
 
Brandon Ambrose 
Shannon Johnson 
Renee Moore 
Regina Tipton-Llamas 
Pyper Stever 
 
Stay tuned for meeting times and locations. As always, please let me know if you have 
any questions. 
 

If you have any questions, contact your Union Representative, 
Angie Wedekind, at (509) 306-0586, angie@opeiu8.org 
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